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The US Federation for Middle East Peace (USFMEP) 

Expresses Solidarity with the People of Bahrain 

New York, NY – March 14, 2011 

The US Federation for Middle East Peace expresses sympathy and solidarity with 
the people of Bahrain, as anti-government protests continue into their second month.  

President Sally Kader affirmed: “The USFMEP stands with all groups that strive 
for human rights and democratic reform with the goal of peace and security in mind. We 
strongly condemn the violence to which Bahraini protestors have been subjected and urge 
protestors and governmental leaders to work together towards a peaceful resolution to 
their disagreements.” 

President Kader offers her sincere condolences to individuals and families that 
have been hurt in the course of the protests. She stated: “The USFMEP earnestly desires 
that the conflict in Bahrain will result in a stronger, more democratic society and mutual 
respect between government and citizens.”  

The USFMEP entreat all parties to resolve the ongoing disturbances quickly and 
without any further violence.  
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